Tasha McBride

January 11, 2022
Dear Vendors;

Please note that in the Best interest of Gregg County that Commissioners rejected all bid
submissions for Bid# 2022-13 Equipment Shed Additions (2) for East Texas Regional Airport,

If at such time Gregg County chooses to re-bid this project you will be notified.
Thank you for your Bid submission and your interest in doing business with Gregg County,

Have a nice day.

Tasha McBride

Buyer/Contract Administrator
Gregg County, Texas

101 East Methvin, Suite 205
Longview, Texas 75601

Phone: 903-237-2685

Fax: 903-237-2682
Tasha.McBride@co.gregg.tx.us



